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My dear Prime Minister,

I very much appreciated your having
interrupted your weekend on such short notice and
having received Geills and me and our officials.

All of us will remember our visit to Chequers
with a good deal of pleasure. Your personal tour was a
unique opportunity for an intimate glimpse of British
history.

I was encouraged by your directness and
frankness. I know that this is the way we will
continue to deal with each other. I know that together
we shall revitalize the already good relations between
our countries.

I was glad that you invited Lord and Lady
Carrington and Sir Derek and Lady Day to join us. Lord
Carrington is very much respected in Canada. We look
forward to seeing the Days in Ottawa.

Thank you once again for your courtesy and
relaxed hospitality.

With warmest personal regards,

* /
Yours sincerely,

The Right Honourable Margaret Thatcher
Prime Minister of the United Kingdom
10 Downing Street
London
England







